
From: Liz Bettencourt 
Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2013 4:39 PM 
Subject: President's Message - April 25, 2013 
 
Members: 
 
Our April Membership meeting was held on April 10 this month on the Admin patio.  We 
enjoyed beautiful weather, had a chance to talk about the classification study, the discipline 
guidelines and get in a few other updates—and, we had time to give away some door prizes.  
Congrats to all those who won!   
 
Your Feedback Needed 
April’s meeting was the first for which we used the new process of posting the meeting packets 
on the EA website.  Did that work for you?  We want to hear from you, so please take a 
moment to use the voting buttons at the top left of this email to let us know your thoughts. 
 
One reminder:  PL hours need to be used before June 23, so check your balance and be sure to 
plan ahead.   
 
Have a great weekend! 
 

Liz Bettencourt     
President, Employees Association 
408-630-2821 
www.valleywaterea.com 
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